
President’s Message 

 
Happy New Year Everyone!  I’m pleased to report 
that your 2020 HOA Board has been busy 
planning a year full of events and activities that 
will get off to a fast start in January.   

To keep you busy and forget about the cold 
weather, our Event Planning VP Jack McElligott and 
the Social Committee have crafted a full schedule of 
Jan activities you’ll want to explore.  Several are 
available right now on the HOA event calendar on 
Tellico Life.  Then join us at the first Social of the 
year on Tues. January 14th to learn about additional 
activities or just mingle with others.  Plus our VP of 
Social Planning Steve Turkewitz will have an interesting program including some 
great raffle prizes we’ll be giving away to attendees.  An excellent New Year’s 
resolution is to not miss any of the HOA Socials during this coming year - so mark 
your calendar now for Jan 14th - you won’t want to miss it. 

 Now would be a good time (if you haven’t done so already) to make sure you have 
renewed your HOA membership for 2020.  Check out the details below. We are 
having a membership drive with a prize for someone who joins/renews from October 
1st to December 31st. 

On Thursday, January 23rd, we will be holding our first General Meeting of the year 
at the Community Church from 4 – 6pm.  Your VP Programs Dennis Dougherty has 
planned a very informative meeting – the subject will be the “State of the Village” 
and will include timely updates by the POA and a presentation by the Long Range 
Planning Advisory Committee.  

I’m also pleased to report that Mark Pantley has been busy in the newly established 
position of Vice President Advocacy exploring advocacy strategies for our HOA 
members to “Be Engaged. Be Informed. Be Heard” and provide positive benefits for 
all residents / homeowners.   Much more to come regarding this in the months to 
come as our plans become more defined. 

Please continue to watch your ‘in-boxes’ for HOA Voice updates throughout the year 
– 2020 will be a great year to be an HOA member! 

 

Ken Litke, HOA President 

 

 

 


